










The Council has not fully implemented recommendations made in 2021/22 internal and/or external audit reports. The Council answered 
yes to the relevant assertion in the 2022/23 Annual Governance Statement (assertion 7), claiming it has taken appropriate action in 
respect of audit reports. In future, the Council should ensure that appropriate action in response to audit recommendations is taken within 
a reasonable time.

19 September 2023

As part of its Annual Governance and Accountability Return submission the Council is required to provide explanations for significant 
variances between the 2021/22 and 2022/23 figures in Section 2. Such explanations support the Council's own understanding of its 
financial performance. For 2022/23 the Council provided insufficient explanation of its fixed assets figure and was unable to provide a 
fixed aset register to support the values stated. The Council should take steps to ensure a fixed asset register in maintained to support 
the figures included in its 2023/24 AGAR submission. 
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